I’m the owner of ____________ in [city, state] is [staff name] available?

I’m calling because I own a skydiving business that would be severely impacted by a section in the FAA Reauthorization bill currently before the Commerce Committee.

The subsection on Parachute Safety targets skydiving businesses and would dramatically increase maintenance costs and downtime of aircraft.  This will literally put companies out of business.

It also mandates training and testing that would be redundant for commercial pilots.

These are old ideas that the FAA has studied and rejected because they couldn’t find evidence that they would improve safety.

Skydiving flights have the best safety record in general aviation.

I’d like the Senator to contact Chairwoman Cantwell and Ranking Member Cruz of the Commerce Committee and tell them to SUPPORT BUDD AMENDMENT #21

The Amendment would strip the Air Tour and Sport Parachuting section from the FAA Reauthorization.  (Sec. 315)

